Docket No. 50-275

MAY 301984

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street, Room 1435
San Francisco, California 94106

Attention: Mr. J. O. Schuyler, Vice-President
Nuclear Power Generation

Gentlemen:
Subject: NRC Enforcement Conference

This refers to the Enforcement Conference held with Mr. G. A. Maneatis and

other members of your staff at the NRC Region V office in Walnut Creek, California
on May 1, 1984. The conference was in regard to the special NRC inspection
conducted during the period of April 7-17, 1984, regarding the facts and
circumstances associated with the unusual event of April 6, 1984. This event
involved the disabling of the Boron Injection Tank (BIT) inlet and outlet valves
which blocked the flow path of the Emergency Core Cooling System (ECCS). The
event is discussed in detail in NRC Inspection Report No. 50-275/84-06.

Sincerely,

Ol e
T. W. Bishop, Director

Division of Reactor Safety
and Projects

Enclosure:
NRC Inspection
Report 50-275/84-14
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